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5/4/10 Board Meeting
Once Through Cooling
Deadline: 4/13/10 by 12 noon
From: Don Bennett <drbennetti @me.com> .
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 7:38 AM
Subject: Comment Letter — OTC Policy

Water board of California,

Please do not increase reguiations on the use of sea water in the
cooling of power plants. Our power prices are already high. These
reguiations will increase the cost to me, the consumer. Secondly, sea
water use is an excellent way to preserve fresh water for our drought
stricken state.
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Concerned Citizen,
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Donald R. Bennett, MD




